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Building Inspections - Re: 93 Pitt Street - Bathroom Remodel Permit App

From: Gerald Muto <mutoj@comcast.net>

To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 10/6/2015 5:59 AM

Subject: Re: 93 Pitt Street - Bathroom Remodel Permit App

Attachments: EPSON022.PDF

Dear Portland Codes,

Attached is the framing diagram for the new glass block window. Tt c6imes setupina

vinyl frame from Portland Glass.

There presently is a window in that outside wall of the bathroom. We are removing that
window, and leaving the header where it is, and raising the sill to make the opening

shorter.

If' we find the header inadequate, we will replace with the 2x8 header as specified in the
drawing,

We are not changing any other framing,
Please let me know if there is anything else necessary to get this entered.
Thanks,

(Gerald Muto
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